In accordance with Ohio Department of Education requirements, Hardin Community School has developed a comprehensive One Plan that outlines the goals, strategies, and funding allocation for the federal programs under Title I-A (Improving the Academic Achievement of Disadvantaged Students), Title IV (Student Support and Academic Enrichment Grants), Title II-A (Teacher and Principal Quality), and IDEA B (Individuals with Disabilities Education Act - Part B).
This plan is designed to ensure that our school meets all federal and state requirements to provide equitable and effective educational opportunities for all students.
The One Plan is available for public review and is posted on our website for easy access. We invite all stakeholders—parents, educators, and community members—to review the plan and provide feedback.
For more information on  the plan, please contact the Director of Hardin Community School
Thank you for your ongoing support as we continue to work toward improving student outcomes for all.

